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April 19, 2011

TO: Honorable Lois W. Kolkhorst, Chair, House Committee on Public Health 

FROM: John S O'Brien, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB3337 by Gonzales, Veronica (Relating to the emergency medical services that give rise to 
an emergency medical services lien.), As Introduced

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Property Code to authorize all emergency medical service (EMS) providers 
to obtain a lien against an individual who receives emergency medical services for injuries caused by 
an accident by the negligence of another person. Under current statute, the bill only applies to an EMS 
provider in a county with a population of 575,000 or less.

There could be a positive fiscal impact for local emergency medical service providers, but the amounts 
would vary depending on the number of liens filed and what payment amounts are recovered 
for emergency services that were provided. In addition, the amounts recovered from a lien may also be 
offset by the costs incurred to provide the emergency services.

Source Agencies:

LBB Staff: JOB, CL, TP
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